
 

 

 

Attorney General Holder Recognizes Office for Victims of Crime Employees 

at Annual Awards Ceremony 

 

 

Attorney General Eric Holder (left) and Assistant Attorney General Karol V. Mason (right) stand 

with awardees (from left to right), Antiterrorism and Emergency Assistance Program (AEAP)  

Manager Eugenia Pedley, former Deputy Director J. Robert Cantrall and Director Joye E. Frost 

from the Office for Victims of Crime (OVC) as they receive the Attorney General’s 

Distinguished Service Award at the 62nd Annual Attorney General’s Awards Ceremony Oct. 15 

in Washington, D.C. “It is important to recognize the efforts of components that address victim’s 

needs,” says Frost. “To get the word out about the wonderful work that this office (OVC) does in 

support of victims, I think that is very rewarding,” says Pedley. The AEAP Team was recognized 

for its effective, reliable and compassionate response to victims of terrorism and mass violence. 
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